South Buffalo Charter School Weekly Newsletter - October 3, 2025

Dear SBCS Families,

What a great week here at SBCS!!! From our 8th graders learning how to use power tools to build STEAM projects to watching our youngest learners beginning to read, it's been awesome! As always, there is a lot going on that we want everyone to be aware of:

- Tomorrow, Saturday, October 4th is our Fall Craft/Vendor Fair sponsored by our PTO. There will be over 80 crafters/vendors, face painting, hair tinsel, petting zoo, gem mining, food trucks, fall photo spot, music and more! Stop by between 9 AM and 3 PM to check it all out. More details are in the flyers included in this newsletter!
- Friday, October 10th is our annual Fall Fest! On Monday, students will be made aware that if their Student/Teacher handbook signatures are not turned in, they will not be allowed to participate. Thank you to all of the families who have gotten this taken care of already!
- Throughout September, Mr. Neel (Our PSR Specialist) has been reminding students (and parents) about dress code infractions. Beginning on October 1st, students will have to serve a lunch detention if they are not in dress code. Please refer to the student handbook regarding all dress code items. The major item of note is that the SBCS logo polo shirt must be worn by every student. Even if they have a SBCS fleece or sweatshirt over, the polo shirt must still be worn.
- SBCS has snacks that students can purchase at lunch everyday. From cookies to an additional entire meal! Check out the price list attached to this email.
- SBCS has teamed up with MySchoolBucks, an online service where you can easily and securely pay for school means using a credit/debit card or electronic check. Please take a look at the attached information to see how that can be done.
- Please join us at our Mental Health Night on Wednesday 10/15 from 5:30 7:30pm. We
 will have a number of agencies from the community with info on services they can
 provide your family; activities to teach coping strategies; and presentations by the
 Family Help Center about their Youth Empowerment Leadership program and O'Shei
 Children's Psychiatry Center about suicide prevention and mental wellness.

Have a great weekend! SBCS Administration **Game Prediction**

Buffalo 31

New England 16

